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Future special event permitting 

South Padre Island, Tx, March 14, 2020:The City of South Padre Island has been in constant 
communication with Cameron County officials regarding special events. It was decided to suspend the 
issuance of any new special event permits for the next 14 days. 
 
We are asking all businesses and events to follow protocols as prescribed by the CDC and the Texas 
State Department of Health. 
 
We strongly recommend that our local business leaders exercise their best judgment with respect to 
their individual venues and events. 
 
Spring Break is an annual occurrence throughout the Island and the City is not hosting or sponsoring 
any events held by private businesses. The City of South Padre Island should not be utilized to absolve 
or excuse individuals or business owners of their responsibility to themselves, patrons and the public at 
large. 
 
The City of South of Padre Island is continuing to work with Cameron County in safeguarding the 
community of South Padre Island.  
 


